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Transport for NSW is delivering approximately  

135 additional commuter car parking spaces on the 

corner of Barclay Road and Perry Street to provide the 

community of North Rocks with more convenient 

access to public transport and reduce congestion on 

our roads.  

The car park is expected to be completed and open to 

the community by mid-2022.   

 

 

 

 

 

The North Rocks Commuter Car Park, on the corner of 

Barclay Road and Perry Street, will feature:  

• a new at-grade commuter car park with 
approximately 135 parking spaces 

• accessible parking spaces  

• dedicated pathways connecting to the existing 
footpath on the corner of Barclay Road and Perry 
Street 

• Transport Park&Ride infrastructure  
(Opal operated boom gates) 

• lighting and wayfinding signage for improved 
safety  

• provision for future electric vehicle charging spaces 

• landscaping within the car park and fencing. 
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What is happening? 
In May, construction activities will include:  

• excavation and trenching work  

• construction of retaining walls  

• formwork, steel and concrete placement for new 

stormwater pits  

• installation of stormwater pipes and pits  

• formwork, steel and concrete placement for new 

entry and exit layback and driveway 

• relocation of the site compound to the existing 

commuter car park on Barclay Road 

• electrical conduit installations.  

Equipment used during the work will include vacuum 

trucks, excavators, rollers, surveying equipment, a 

concrete pump, concrete saw, concrete trucks, 

construction vehicles, compaction tools, delivery and 

removal trucks and hand tools. 

Our work schedule  
We will continue to be on site in May from Monday to 

Friday between 7am and 6pm, and Saturdays between 

8am and 1pm.   

We will notify you in advance if work needs to occur 

outside these hours. We thank you for your patience 

as we continue to complete this important work. 

How will the work affect  
you? 
We understand that our work may be noisy at times. 

We will do everything we can to lessen the impact 

including turning off vehicles and equipment when not 

in use and using non-tonal reversing beepers. 

Site compound relocation  
On Saturday 7 May 2022 from 7am to 5pm, we will 

relocate our site compound from the Perry Street 

Commuter Car Park to the Barclay Road Commuter Car 

Park. This is required to allow construction work to 

progress. If this work cannot take place on this date, it 

will be rescheduled to Saturday 14 May 2022 from 

7am to 5pm. 

Three car parking spaces and one motorcycle parking 

space will be temporarily removed at the existing 

Barclay Road Commuter Car Park to facilitate the new 

compound site sheds. If you have any concerns about 

the new compound site please contact the project 

team, as detailed below. 

 

 

 

Contact us 
If you have any questions or would like more 
on the North Rocks Commuter Car Park project, please 
contact our project team: 

 

 

1800 684 490  

 
projects@transport.nsw.gov.au  

 
www.transport.nsw.gov.au/northrocks  

 

If you need help understanding  
this information, please contact  
the Translating and Interpreting Service 
on 131 450 and ask them  
to call us on 1800 684 490. 

 

 
Construction work progressing at the North 

 Rocks Commuter Car Park in April 2022 

 


